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Oct 31, 2019            Ref: RSDC/Univ/2019-20/0288 
 
  
To 

Mr. Biplab Halder 

Pro Vice Chancellor 

ICFAI, Tripura 

 

Sub: Special Award to ICFAI University, Tripura from RSDC 

 

Dear Mr Biplab Halder 

Greetings from RSDC! 

I would like to share that Rubber Skill Development Council (RSDC) is organizing 4th Award Ceremony to 

felicitate and award the best training partners, assessment agencies, trainees, trainers and assessors for their 

performances during 2018-19.  

RSDC’s in its endeavour to bridge the current skills gap in the sector and contribute to skill development 

mission of the country, has invited various stakeholders for an evening dedicated to recognize the contribution 

and excellence exhibited by each of them with an award. The award ceremony is planned to bring Industry 

partners, training partners and all the stakeholders on one platform to showcase the impact of skilling and up-

skilling that has affected many companies and the life of an individual. 

I am very happy to inform you that RSDC’s Award Jury members decided to give a Special Award ICFAI 

University, Tripura, for the successful completion of Dual Certification program of Senior Rubber Technician 

and 100% placements offered to its students. RSDC is awarding to recognize and honour outstanding 

individual performances and that of organizations which are taking responsibility for skill development 

initiatives in the rubber sector. ICFAI University, Tripura, has shown excellent performance and has 

significantly contributed to the rubber industry and hence I am sure, this award will help you to explore future 

growth and more opportunities in the skill development space. 

The award ceremony will be held on November 21, 2019 at Hotel The Oberoi, New Delhi at 6:30 pm. The 

Award will be given by Chief Guest and Guests of Honour of the event in the presence of all the stake holders 

in the Rubber ecosystem. We look forward for your presence to receive the award and a line of confirmation 

in this regard will be highly appreciable.  

Once again, many congratulations to you and the ICFAI University Tripura team for this recognition and best 

wishes for the future as well. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Vinod Simon 

Chairman, RSDC 
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